
  

 

 
 

Roku, LLC 
19352 Hilton Rd Springdale, AR 72764. 

 

 

Date: 2010/08/17 
 

G E N E R A L  D E C L A R A T I O N  
            
 
We, Roku, LLC. declares that device does not have “Ad Hoc on non-US frequencies” 

and/or “on DFS frequencies” while applying for the follow product.the client software 
and associated drivers will not initiate any transmission on DFS frequencies. This 
includes transmissions for beacon ad-hoc peer-to-peer modes 
 
FCC ID: TC22100X 
 
If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please don’t hesitate to contact 
us. Thank you! 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
Signature:  
Greg Garner 
Director of Hardware Engineering 
Roku, LLC 
TEL: 4797561148 
FAX: 4797563917 
E-mail: greg@rokulabs.com 
 


